

Hi Sea Dragons

Hope you all had a great summer break, and welcome to season 2018. Just letting everyone know that soccer training will start in late March, and a reminder that we can register in girls-only competitions in every age group if we get the numbers. If you are thinking you would like to play again for the Sea Dragons this year, or know someone who's interested, please start talking to your friends and let them know about the Sea Dragons. More information coming soon here, on Fb https://www.facebook.com/CygnetSeaDragons/ and in school newsletters. In the meantime, if you would like any more information or know someone who wants to be added on to our club email list please contact Michael

cygnetseadragons@gmail.com, or 0438 671 383.